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School starts at 8:55am 

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm), 

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

 

Children should not be on the 

school grounds before 8:30am 

under any circumstances.  

The school does not take re-

sponsibility for children who 

are on the school grounds be-

fore 8:3am. 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear  Parents/Carers, 

 

Change of Weather  

As the weather is getting colder can I remind you that all children in KS1 and KS2 will 
need both indoor and outdoor PE kit. Please see the website for information relating to 
school uniform, (It is still chilly and so tracksuit bottoms are  advisable) .  Please also 
ensure your child brings a coat to school. 

 

Author Visit to the School 

The author E.R Reilly will be visiting our school on Wednesday the 23rd January. He 
will be giving a talk and presentation to KS1 from 10:30am to 11:15am and                  
KS2 from  11:20am to 11:40am. 

Parent Governor Position  

Please see attached information regarding a Parent Governor Position within our     
Governing  body. 

 

Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin. 

 
Funky Sock day 
 
All the children looked wonderful in their funky socks today.  Many thanks for continuing 
to support our fundraising days. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Many thanks to all the children and their families for supporting the Poppy Appeal in 
November.  We raised £81.91.   
 
 
Slough Homeless  
A visitor from the Slough Homeless Charity will be visiting our school on Friday 26th 
January to receive a cheque from the money we raised in December for Slough Hom-
less. 
 

Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs J O’Keeffe 
Head Teacher  
 

Take no care for tomorrow; tomorrow 

shall take care of itself. 

St. Matthew 6.34 

 



RNG St Valentine Leon Czajka   In recognition of a fantastic painting of a  

hippo and great effort with your phonics and 

RHM St John Jakub Lubacz  In recognition of great improvement in  

learning his phonics and blending. 

REH St Francis Michal Burdak  In recognition of his great progress in  

listening. 

1GK St Bernadette Mollie Hosking  In recognition of making great progress in 

phonics and showing more independence in  

her attitude to learning . 

1EK St Jude Nathan Sarfaraz  In recognition of setting a fantastic  example 

to his peers. 

1MB St Teresa Ekamjot Brar  In recognition of great participation in class 

discussion and group activities. 

2JB St Christopher Maja Kozien (2JB) In recognition of being a good role model to 

the class and by having the confidence to ask 

for help when needed. 

2KS St Thomas-Moore Makayla Bah-Nartey In recognition of consistently listening care-

fully , and always setting an  excellent exam-

ple of good behaviour to  those around her. 

2DN St Mary-Magdalene Coco Janot  In recognition of great improvement in Eng-

lish in particular writing a fantastic fable 

about the giraffe and the crocodile. 



Holy Redeemer Parish Wexham Road, Slough, 

West Berkshire, SL2 5QR  

Sunday – 9am and 11am  

Holy Family Catholic Parish  226 Trelawney Avenue, 

Langley, Slough, SL3 7UD  

Saturday – 5:30pm Sunday – 9:30am, 11:15am 

and 6:30pm 

Our Lady of Peace The Presbytery Lower Britwell Road, 

Slough, SL2 2NL  

Saturday – 6pm (Vigil Mass) Sunday – 9:45am  

St Andrew's Shared Church Washington Drive, Slough, 

SL1 5RE  

Sunday – 11.30am  

St Anthony’s RC Church Farnham Road, Slough, 

SL2 3AE  

Saturday – 6pm Sunday – 10:30am  

St Ethelbert’s Catholic Church  Wellington Street, Slough, 

Berkshire, SL1 1XU  

Saturday – 9.30am Sunday – 9am, 11am and 
6:30pm  

Local Parishes Mass Times 



St Clare Oliver Torok-Pena 

  

 

For persevering in English with his                  
newspaper report writing and producing an         
excellent piece of work.  Well done Oliver. 

St Peter 

  

Henri Strydom For working really hard with all your writing skills. 

Well done, keep it up! 

St John Bosco Jayden Emuchay  For excellent work in Maths, working independently  

on perimeter. 

St Columba Uzomaka  Eze Fantastic effort in writing a narrative story. 

St Blaise Klaudyna Perkowska For continued efforts and positiveness  to learning.. 

Well done! 

St Paul Jeet Brar Jeet has worked really hard in all subjects this 
week, showing great independence and              
perseverance. Jeet has particularly impressed 
me with the thought provoking prayer,  he wrote for 
a member of the parish community in RE. Well 
done Jeet! 

St Maximilian Aine Conlon For persevering in Maths to complete multiplication 

and division work. Well done! 

St Ethelbert Alex Zabski For working extremely hard all week as well as 

showing determination to finish all his tasks. 

St Dunstan Bianka Saja For always working really hard in Maths, especially 

this week when Bianka has a very difficult problem 

to solve. Well done! 

St Joseph Jasvin Brar Jasvin works conscientiously in every lesson. She 

is polite, kind, helpful and  always willing to        

contribute her thoughts to class discussions. She is 

an absolute super star! 

St Brigid Abdullah Ditta Great work ethic shown this week. Hand up  in   

every lesson offering valuable contributions.       

Abdullah chose to re-do some work after being    

disappointed with his first effort. Excellent attitude. 

St Cuthbert Sami Zerai  For being polite and thoughtful in all that he does! 



Year band Percentage 

Nursery 92.7 

Reception  94.0 

Year 1 97.7 

Year 2 98.3 

Year 3 96.5 

Year 4 94.0 

Year 5 98.2 

Year 6 92.4 

Well Done Year  2 ! 

Useful Dates for Your Diary—2018 

23/01/2018  Year 4 St. Blaise to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church 9:30am-10:30am  

24/01/2018 Parent rep meeting  

26/01/2018  Year 1 St. Teresa's Q & A Session with Father Andy at 1pm  

Year 6 St. Cuthbert's Class Collective Worship at 2:30pm  

Year 1 St. Bernadette's Class Collective Worship at 2:30pm  

30/01/2018  Year 4 St. Columba to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 9:30am 

8/02/2016 Krispy Kreme Sale 

12/02/2018 to 

16/02/2018  

February Half Term 

19/02/2018 Children return to school  

21/02/2018 KS2 SATS information evening 6.00pm 

1/03/2018 World book day 

5/03/2018 Parent Consultation Meetings Nursery EYFS KS1 KS2 (Y3 and Y4) 

8/03/2018 Parent Consultation  Meetings  KS2 upper (Y5 and Y6) 

12/03/2018 Parent Consultation Meetings KS2 Upper (Y5 and Y6) 

15/03/2018 Parent Consultation Meetings EYFS KS1 KS2  (Y3 and Y4) 

Attendance of the Week—(15th—19th January 2018) 


